13000 W. 87th St. Parkway, Suite 100 Lenexa, KS 66215-4530 Telephone: (913) 492-3311 Fax: (913) 492-0088 www.accp.com



#### President

Brian A. Hemstreet, Pharm.D., FCCP, BCPS University of Colorado Skaggs School of Pharmacy and Pharmaceutical Sciences

#### President-Elect

Jo E. Rodgers, Pharm.D., FCCP, FHFSA, FAHA, BCCP, BCPS UNC Eshelman School of Pharmacy

## Past President

Elizabeth Farrington, Pharm.D., FCCP, FCCM, FPPA, BCPS, BCNSP, BCPPS
Novant New Hanover Regional Medical Center

## Secretary

Kayla R. Stover, Pharm.D., FCCP, FIDSA, BCIDP, BCPS

University of Mississippi School of Pharmacy

### Treasurer

Melissa M. Blair, Pharm.D., FCCP, FASHP, BCPS Novant New Hanover Regional Medical Center

#### Regents

Melissa Badowski, Pharm.D., MPH, FCCP, FIDSA, BCIDP, BCPS, AAHIVP University of Illinois at Chicago College of Pharmacy

Shannon W. Finks, Pharm.D., FCCP, BCPS, BCCP, AHSCP-CHC

University of Tennessee College of Pharmacy

Candice L. Garwood, Pharm.D., FCCP, BCPS, BCACP

Wayne State University Eugene Applebaum College of Pharmacy and Health Services

Keith M. Olsen, Pharm.D., FCCP, FCCM University of Nebraska College of Pharmacy

Hanna Phan, Pharm.D., FCCP, FPPA University of Michigan College of Pharmacy

Beth Bryles Phillips, Pharm.D., FCCP, FASHP, BCPS. BCACP

University of Georgia College of Pharmacy

# **Executive Director**

Michael S. Maddux, Pharm.D., FCCP

Associate Executive Director

Sheldon G. Holstad, Pharm.D.

**Executive Director Emeritus** 

Robert M. Elenbaas, Pharm.D., FCCP

Editor-in-Chief, Journal of the American College of Clinical Pharmacy

Jerry L. Bauman, Pharm.D., FCCP

**Editor-in-Chief**, *Pharmacotherapy*C. Lindsay DeVane, Pharm.D., FCCP

Dear

On behalf of ACCP, it is my pleasure to invite you to attend the 2024 ACCP Annual Meeting being held October 12-15, 2024, in Phoenix, Arizona, USA

For more information on meeting programming, schedules, travel, and hotel information, please visit <a href="https://www.accp.com/am">https://www.accp.com/am</a>. This invitation does not constitute any financial obligation on the part of ACCP during your stay in the U.S.

We wish you a pleasant and productive visit to the 2024 ACCP Annual Meeting and we look forward to seeing you in Phoenix.

Please let me know if you have any additional questions or need additional information.

Sincerely,

goanna Hillette

Joanna Gillette

Director, Professional Development and Marketing American College of Clinical Pharmacy 13000 West 87<sup>th</sup> St. Parkway

Lenexa, KS 66215-4530 Phone: (913) 492-3311

During your stay in the United States, you will be financially responsible for all medical insurance and medical expenses, including emergency expenses, as well as all other travel costs. This invitation does not constitute any financial obligation on the part of ACCP during your stay in the U.S.